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Dear Examinees,

In continuation of ICAP’s announcement made on February 27, 2024, please note
that effective October 2024, the Hands-on Courses Assessment of Data
Management and Analytics and Fintech will be conducted based on the revised
syllabus available on the ICAP website.

Students who have completed their classes with an Approved Course Provider for
either Data Management and Analytics or Fintech are not required to retake the
classes under the revised syllabus. Similarly, students who have already passed
either of the above two HOC Assessments are not required to pass the HOC
Assessment under the revised syllabus.

The methodology for the HOC Assessment has also been revised. Details of the
changes in the assessment methodology, model questions, and important dates
related to the October 2024 Assessment will be posted on the ICAP website by
August 12, 2024.

Should you have any queries or require further assistance, please do not hesitate to
reach out to us at examinations@icap.org.pk or contact us via phone at
+92 345 2130686.




